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March 23, 2020 

 

Dear Partners, 

As the situation regarding COVID-19 continues to evolve rapidly, the Quebec City 
government has just announced a complete closure of all businesses deemed non-
essential.  This immediate closure will continue until at least April 13, 2020. 

Despite all the preventive measures taken by Trevi Fabrication in order to maintain 
our operations, we are obliged to cease all manufacturing and delivery activities 
immediately.  We are aware that, for many of you, the pool season is in full swing 
and that this interruption will affect your operations and we are truly sorry.  Please 
be assured that we will be ready to restart operations quickly as soon as permission 
is granted. 

 

Thanking you for your trust and wishing you to stay healthy and safe with your 
loved ones. 

Best Regards 

 

Jean-François Racine 
Operations Director 
 

 

 

 

  


